
To whom this may concern, 
 
RE:  Inquiry into Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 
2009 
 
 
I am writing to support the above mentioned Bill.  I feel very strongly about this matter.  
As a consumer we have the right to make 
informed decisions on the products we purchase.  I was appalled to discover that 
manufacturers are able to sell products, without  
correctly informing the public of all ingredients, using the correct names of all 
ingredients.   
 
The use of palm oil, has major environmental implications, such as the possible 
extinction of the Orangutan species. 
 
I urge the Australian Government to do the right thing and enforce Truth in Labelling!   
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Elcin Gul 
 


